

March 2021

## RE: DISCONTINUATION OF SAFE DEPOSIT BOXES

Dear Valued Member,

As a Member of the Jefferson Financial FCU Selma Branch, we are writing to inform you that **July 9, 2021, will be the last day of operations for the branch**. Despite the closure, the Selma area will continue to remain in Jefferson Financial's Field of Membership – even after the closing date.

Due to the closure, Safe Deposit Boxes at this location will be discontinued – **effective July 9, 2021**. If your box renews prior to this date, the renewal term will terminate on July 9, 2021. Your Safe Deposit Box will need to be emptied and surrendered prior to July 9, 2021. Rent adjustments will be refunded at the time of surrender.

If your Safe Deposit Box is still active on July 9, 2021, we will drill the box and handle the contents in the manner prescribed by law.

Please visit the Selma Branch before **July 9, 2021** if you have any questions.

We want to **Thank You** for the many years you have allowed us to serve you and your community. We will work diligently to assist you during this transition.

Sincerely,

Operations Department Jefferson Financial FCU